From: Brown, Suzan A. [mailto:Suzan.Brown@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2017 10:30 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Paterno, Latasha; Johnson2, Kenneth
Subject: RE: Update: 2017 IACP Annual Conference - Oct 21-24, 2017

Good Morning!

This is a follow up to the authorized travel for Commander Kenneth A. Johnson of the 007th District who attended the 2017 IACP Annual Conference and Exposition in Philadelphia.   The Conference and Expo was held 21-24  October 2017.  Commander Johnson attended in his official capacity and was a Presenter.  Airfare was taken care of by Clarity Partners and hotel accommodations by ShotSpotte as previously notified.  There were no additional honorariums or gifts received.  

Thank you!

Have a Wonderful Week!!

P.O. Suzan A. Brown

